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New York City: The Big Apple

Dear Parents & Guardians,

I am thrilled to share this Spring 2023 travel opportunity for your student. Learn more 

about this exciting tour at an informational meeting where we’ll discuss:

• What we’ll see and do

• Travel logistics

• Safety and flexibility

• How to earn high school credit

• Affordable payment options and more

I look forward to seeing you there!

Andrew Knudsen

P.S. Can’t make the meeting but want more information? RSVP using the link below 

and select “No but send more info” to stay in the loop.

Tuesday, November 9th, 2021 @ 6:00 p.m.

Zoom- RSVP to receive link

knudsen.andrew@thatcherud.org

https://bit.ly/3Ek1M7q

Scan with your phone’s camera


